
Seismic Public Meeting Notice 
 

To the Citizens and Landowners of Beauregard and Vernon Parishes, Louisiana: 

 

Dawson Geophysical Company will be conducting a 3D seismic survey, which is permitted through LDWF and the 

USACE, to include portions of Beauregard and Vernon Parishes, LA. The project area encompasses 108 square 

miles and the towns of Almadane and Evans, Louisiana. Major roads within and near the project area include LA-8 

(Nolan Trace), LA-111, LA-464, and LA-1211. The boundaries of the project are approximately Highway LA-8 on 

the north, Bayou Anacoco on the east, the Beauregard/Vernon Parish boundary on the south, and Highway LA-111 

on the west. The purpose of this survey is to provide a high-resolution image of the subsurface geological features 

that will allow the client to effectively evaluate the hydrocarbon reserves underlying the project area. The survey 

requires the deployment of motion sensing devices (geophones or receivers), which would be deployed at regular 

intervals (220 feet), with spacing between receiver lines of 1,320 feet. The survey design would also incorporate an 

energy source, which would be placed at regular intervals in a grid pattern. 

 

There will be a public meeting located at the Vernon Parish Library starting at 6:00 P.M. on February 4, 2019 to 

answer any questions pertaining to this seismic survey. 

 

Meeting Location: Vernon Parish Library, 1401 Nolan Trace, Leesville, LA 71446 

 

The survey will begin February 6, 2019 and last until approximately July 2019.   

 

For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the public meeting date contact Chris Little at (281) 

252-9799. 

 

An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be affected is located at 

http://www.wlf.louisiana.gov/fishing/seismic-exploration-activity-program under the public meeting tab located at 

the top of the page. 

 

 

http://www.wlf.louisiana.gov/fishing/seismic-exploration-activity-program

